
 

Fort DuPont Redevelopment and Preservation Corporation Board of Directors Meeting 

July 12, 2023 
Delaware City Fire Hall 

815 5th Street 
Delaware City DE 19706 

 

The Fort DuPont Redevelopment and Preservation Corporation Board of 
Directors Meeting of July 12, 2023 has been canceled. The next meeting is 
scheduled to take place August 9, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. 


